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I am a PCP from HD 50, and a voter.  I support this action as many of us have made 

mistakes in the past and learn from them.  We know that a 

person's record can prevent them from obtaining employment, housing, and 

more. It is inhumane to continue punishing individuals for their past when 

all other requirements have been met.  Thank you, Barbara Solomon 


